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SHARPS

We have had many reports of sharps in the trash in the Criss buildings.  Just a reminder that all used needles should be placed in an appropriate sharps container.  Custodial services will not empty the trash in the room if needles are present.  Watch for a memo to follow.
DISINFECTANT
[image: image2.wmf]Are you using alcohol as a disinfectant? Fisher Scientific has several disinfectants.  Most of them are alcohol-based and would still need to be stored in a flammable cabinet.  By purchasing these disinfectants, you would reduce your ethanol usage and not be required to meet the large minimum purchase order with Aaper.  Please contact us for more info.
ETHANOL REMINDER 

Just a friendly reminder that ethanol can no longer be discarded down the drain, regardless of the concentration.  Used ethanol needs to be shipped out with the hazardous waste.  Please see our website for hazardous waste shipping information and labels.

[image: image3.wmf]ON-LINE CHEMICAL INVENTORY
EH&S has been approved for a grant for an on-line computer inventory.  The grant allows us to initially integrate the College of Arts and Sciences, and then we will follow up with the rest of the University.  Please be patient as we integrate the program.  The initial integration of the will be available in September.  
An updated chemical inventory will be collected in the fall for all of the labs, preferably an electronic version.  Having an electronic version on excel will help us integrate the program easier.  Please let us know if you need a copy of the excel template.
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EQUIPMENT EXCHANGE
We are in the process of setting up an equipment exchange among the local high schools, colleges, and universities. This is a great opportunity to recycle equipment, help out schools that cannot afford new equipment, and save the landfill!
Upcoming Lab Safety Training



Next Hazardous Waste Pickup
Sept. 7, 2006     1-3pm      Criss III, L62


Mid-November 2006
Sept. 13, 2006    8-10am   Criss III, L57

Sept. 15, 2006   11-1pm    Criss III, L62
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